
From:   George Moynihan   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   February 09, 2022

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0599-EX-CR-2021
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Ms. Nguyen:

In response to the inquiry under Ref. 67198:

BAE Systems has conferred with the MAG Chair  and confirmed that the Stop Buzzer information on the
license is correct: &ldquo;George Moynihan 603-689-8630 and BAE Systems Emergency Services
Center 603-885-3842&rdquo;

The MAG Chair has confirmed that MAG has concurred with the application, including the correct Stop
Buzzer information.

The corrected MAG records are being sent to you via email today.

BAE Systems assumes that these issues have been satisfactorily addressed, however, if you have
further questions please let me know.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems   

Jeffrey E. Rummel
Partner | Arent Fox LLP

-----
jeffrey.rummel@arentfox.com | 202.715.8479 DIRECT
1717 K Street, NW, Washington, DC 20006

Visit us online: arentfox.com
-----
Smarter Service. On March 1, we will become ArentFox Schiff. Learn More: afslaw.com
-----

-----Original Message-----
From: WHITTINGTON, WILLIAM R GS-15 USAF HAF AFSMO/A2-6LS    
Sent: Thursday, February 3, 2022 6:35 PM
To: Rummel, Jeffrey   
Subject: FW: [Non-DoD Source] PROD - Coordination request - MAG -&gt; 10/29/21 01:00:02

Jeff--the MAG has agreed to renew the BAE request at Merrimack with the
updated information contained in the attached records.

v/r,
Randy



William R. Whittington, GS-15, DAFC
HAF A2/6LS (AFMSO) - Chair, Military Advisory Group
Comm: (301) 225-3744
DSN: (312) 375-3744
Cell:  (410) 279-7269

SIPR: william.r.whittington4.civ@mail.smil.mil

-----Original Message-----
From: TAYLOR, KENNETH GS-14 USAF HAF AFSMO/A2/6LS
   
Sent: Thursday, February 3, 2022 6:23 PM
To: ofacs@fcc.gov
Cc: AFSMO/MAG FREQUENCIES ;
SCB-OFACSnotifycc@fcc.gov; WHITTINGTON, WILLIAM R GS-15 USAF HAF
AFSMO/A2-6LS ; james.e.gibson1.civ
; Wyatt, Peter A CTR (USA)

Subject: RE: [Non-DoD Source] PROD - Coordination request - MAG -&gt; 10/29/21
01:00:02

Navid--the MAG concurs with renewal of testing RF systems at Merrimack, NH.
Please incorporate the red-lined changes into the attached records before
sending to The NTIA.

C/O William Whittington

Kenneth Taylor
Chief, Spectrum Assignment Section
Air Force Spectrum Management Office (AFSMO/A2/6LS)
6910 Cooper Avenue
Ft. Meade, MD 20755
Kenneth.Taylor.49@us.af.mil
Kenneth.Taylor35.civ@mail.smil.mil
301-225-3713; DSN 375-3713
301-225-0583 FAX


